PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk

28" February 2020

Dear Parent or Carer,

World Book Day

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 6" March 2020. This is a great opportunity for
your child to bring their favourite book characters to life.

We would encourage parents and children to re-use or re-cycle items of clothing to make a
costume where possible. Please note that there is no donation required for dressing up on World
Book Day and your child can come to school in their school uniform if they prefer. There will be
prizes for the most creative outfits.

Follow the link for ideas on making costumes or simple props from inexpensive items you may
already have at home: https://bookaid.org/support-us/world-book-day/world-book-day-dress-up/

There will be various events within school to encourage the children to read, such as ‘Drop
everything and read’ and the classes will ‘buddy up’ to share their favourite books with each
other. The teachers will discuss the events for the day with the children in class.

The lunchtime staff are getting involved too and there will be a special book-themed lunch on the
day.

We are all looking forward to this exciting reading event in school. Check out our school website
and our next Newsletter for information and pictures of the event.

Regards

(M

Mrs Witts
School Business Manager

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



